
Firm selects Employee of the
Month for September 2019

Rachel Schones

Rachel Schones, Receptionist, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee of
the Month for September 2019.

“It is a great honor to be selected as Employee of the Month
by my co-workers,” she said.

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Rachel has blossomed into such a poised young woman since she
began with our Firm,” said Michelle Munda, Executive Director
at Phillips Murrah. “All our employees as well as our clients
love her and she handles that front desk with grace and charm.

“At times, that can be quite challenging. Thank you Rachel!”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity  of  choice,  and  Rachel  chose  The  Association  for
Frontotemporal Degeneration.

To  learn  more  about  The  Association  for  Frontotemporal
Degeneration, click here.
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Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage four years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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